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I strongly oppose this bill.  Governing does mean micromanaging plastics and 

destroying unity among the people.  Government needs to stay out of our personal 

business and stick to what is constitutional.  We’re all aware of what plastics do to the 

environment, and we reuse them or avoid them.  You’re not going to stop the minority 

who do otherwise.  Also, this bill would thwart innovative new plastics and other 

products.  Thank you.  Jesus loves you. 


